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August 15, 2023 

RE: All Tonawanda City School District Students (K-12) Will Receive FREE Breakfast/Lunch! 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

All schools at Tonawanda City School District are qualified for the Community Eligibility 

Provision (CEP) as part of the National School Lunch Program. Under this provision, 

participating districts and schools provide free breakfast and lunch to all students at all times.  

What does this mean for me and my students who attend the school(s) identified above? 

Free meals!  All students enrolled in a CEP school are eligible to receive a healthy breakfast and 

lunch at school at no charge for the 2023-2024 school year. 

Do I still need to complete a CEP Household Income Eligibility Form? 

Yes! All families must complete a form each school year to ensure this program’s continuation. 

CEP Household Income Eligibility Forms are located on the Tonawanda City School District’s 

Food Service webpage or at the Business Office (Door #11). 

Will MySchoolBucks account remain active? 

Yes! Individual student accounts will continue to be maintained through MySchoolBucks to 

purchase additional meals, a la carte items, snacks, milk, etc. (i.e. Items beyond standard 

breakfast/lunch). 

Who should I contact if I have questions? 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Kara LaVarnway at 716-694-7690 or 

klavarnway@tonacsd.org. 

Thank you for your continued support! 

Sincerely, 

 

Brittany Thoma 

Director of Business and Finance 

 


